

UNIT 4: TEST 1

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined. Say the words aloud.

- | | | | |
|--------------|--------------|--------------|--------------|
| 1. A. pens | B. cats | C. dogs | D. chickens |
| 2. A. behind | B. exciting | C. expensive | D. excellent |
| 3. A. mother | B. homework | C. love | D. brother |
| 4. A. city | B. cathedral | C. central | D. cinema |
| 5. A. please | B. clean | C. great | D. beach |

II. Odd one out

- | | | | |
|------------------|--------------------|----------------|-------------|
| 1. A. square | B. railway station | C. art gallery | D. narrow |
| 2. A. convenient | B. noisy | C. eyes | D. polluted |
| 3. A. sleepy | B. factory | C. happy | D. friendly |
| 4. A. faster | B. clever | C. hotter | D. noisier |
| 5. A. neighbour | B. suburbs | C. backyard | D. park |
| 6. A. cathedral | B. pagoda | C. temple | D. hotel |

III. Choose the correct words to complete the sentences.

1. That building is _____ than this one.
- A. tall B. taller C. more tall D. more taller
2. I'd like _____ you some things about my neighbourhood.
- A. to tell B. tell C. telling D. a & c
3. The town has many motorbikes. It's very _____.
- A. quiet B. noisy C. hot D. peaceful
4. Is Hanoi more _____ than Dalat?
- A. exciting B. hot C. large D. noisier
5. Excuse me. I need some stamps and envelopes. Is there a _____ near here?

A. park B. cathedral C. chemist's D. post office

6. Every house _____ a backyard and a front yard.

A. have B. has C. is D. are

7. I think we _____

A. lost B. are lost C. lose D. are losing

8. People here are _____

A. friendly B. more friendly C. more friendlier D. all are correct

9. _____ go to the museum this weekend?

A. Would you like B. Shall we C. Let's D. all are correct

10. It is _____ here because there's always a lot of traffic.

A. quiet B. noisy C. historic D. all are correct

11. _____ lots of places to see.

A. There are B. There is C. It's D. They're

IV. Read and choose the correct answers.

Mr. Smith's house has got four bedrooms, a living-room, a dining-room, a kitchen, a bathroom and a separate toilet. There is a toilet in the bathroom too. The bedrooms and the bathroom are upstairs, and the living-room, the dining-room, the kitchen and the toilet are downstairs.

The first bedroom is Mr. and Mrs. Smith's, the second one is Tom's, the third one is Mary's, and the fourth one is Anne's. There is a baby bed in Anne's bedroom too, but there is no baby living there.

When you enter Mr. Smith's house, the room on the left is the living-room, and the room on the right is the dining-room. Where is the kitchen? It is behind the dining-room. And where is

the toilet? It is straight on, in front of you. There is a garden behind the house, but it is not big. Is there a garden in front of the house too? Yes, there is, but it is very small.

When you-go upstairs, Mr. and Mrs. Smith's bedroom is on the left. The bedroom on your right is Tom's, and the bathroom is between his bedroom and Mary's. Anne's bedroom is behind Mary's.

1. Which of the following is correct?

- A. Three of Mr. Smith's bedrooms are upstairs, and one of them is downstairs.
- B. Mr. Smith's four bedrooms are downstairs.
- C. Mr. Smith's four bedrooms are upstairs.

2. Choose the correct sentence:

- A. There is one toilet in Mr. Smith's house. It is downstairs.
- B. There are two toilets in Mr. Smith's house. One of them is upstairs.
- C. There is one toilet in Mr. Smith's house. It is upstairs.

3. Choose the correct answer:

- A. The living room is upstairs.
- B. The living room is downstairs.
- C. The dining room is upstairs.

4. Choose the correct answer:

- A. There are two beds in Anne's bedroom.
- B. There is one bed in Anne's bedroom.
- C. There are three beds in Anne's bedroom.

5. Choose the correct answer:

- A. There is a small garden in front of the house, and there is a big one behind it.
- B. There is a small garden in front of the house, and there is a small one behind it.

C. There is a big garden in front of the house, and there is a big one behind it.

V. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions.

The Vietnamese students take part in different after - school activities. Some students play sports. They often play soccer, table tennis or badminton. Sometimes they go swimming in the swimming pools. Some students like music, drama and movies. They often practice playing musical instrument in the school music room. They join in the school theater group and usually rehearse plays. Some are members of the stamp collector's club. They often get together and talk about their stamps. A few students stay at home and play video games or computer games. Most of them enjoy their activities after school hours.

1. Which sports do some students often play?

.....

2. How often do they go swimming?

.....

3. Where do some students often practice playing musical instruments?

.....

4. How often do they rehearse plays?

5. What do the members of the stamp collector's club often do?

.....

6. Do Vietnamese students enjoy their activities?

.....

VI. Use the given words to order into the complete sentences.(order:sắp xếp)

1. house/ a/ Minh/ lake/ a/ lives/ in/ near.

=>

2. yard/ front/ school/There/ big/ of/ is/ our/ in/ a.

=>

3. many/ right/ the/ museum/ Are/ flowers/ the/ there/ to/ of/?

=>

4. next/ photocopy/ What/ store/ there/ the/ is/ to /?

=>

5. hospital/ father/ in/ the/ city/ My/ a/ works/ in.

=>

6. there/ family/ many/ in/ are/ How/ Linh's/ people/ ?

=>

7. his/ friend/ in/ family/ My/ Hanoi/ doesn't/ with/ live.

=>

8. brushes/six/gets/her/o'clock/Hoa/at/up/teeth/and then/.

=>